
Government responds to enquiries about
incidents concerning construction
quality of Shatin to Central Link

     Regarding media enquiries about the investigation progress of the
incidents concerning the construction quality of the MTR Shatin to Central
Link (SCL) project, a spokesman for the Government gave the following
response today (June 28):

     The law enforcement department continues to conduct criminal
investigations into the incidents concerning the construction quality of the
SCL project. According to the established policy, the Government will not
offer any comment on the case at this stage.
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